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Rep. Neylon Issues Statement on Gov. Evers’ DHS Withdrawing Emergency Rule Scope Statement 

Pewaukee — Today State Representative Adam Neylon (R-Pewaukee) issued the following statement in response to 

Governor Evers’ Department of Health Services withdrawal of an emergency rule scope statement hours after it was 

published: 

 

“Withdrawing the most recent scope statement was the right thing to do. It was a flawed proposal I would never 

have supported. Any new rule proposed by the Governor or his agencies should not include such draconian 

shelter-in-place orders that quarantine the healthy along with the sick.  

 

“Moving forward, I'd be open to common sense rules that coordinate resources from all levels of government so 

we can work together to respond to this crisis at the local level. We should also be discussing plans on how to 

safely reopen K-12 schools and the UW System. New rules could also include clear guidelines on how to respond 

to any potential outbreaks and protect our most vulnerable populations. 

 

“I will not support rules that close businesses unnecessarily or that impede on our constitutional rights as 

Americans. I look forward to seeing a new proposal from DHS as soon as possible, so we can begin to work 

together providing stability to Wisconsin citizens and businesses during this time.” 
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